Please Help Our Neighbors in Louisiana

Donate Funds and/or Answer Assistance Request Phone Calls
for Crisis Cleanup

Bear Creek UMC is collecting monetary donations to purchase needed supplies for
the victims of Hurricane Ida. The money will be used to purchase needed items
from the non-profit Texas Congregational Disaster Readiness' Amazon wish list.

Donate by check. Make sure to write "Disaster Relief" in the memo line.

Donate by going to the BCUMC website.

At the top of the page, click on Giving.

Below Give Online, click on the Shelby Giving button.
Click the X beside "Donation 2021."

Click the X beside "Pledge 2021."

Click the X beside "Debt Reduction."

Type your donation amount beside "Disaster Relief."
Enter the payment information.

Click "Submit."
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You can also assist in the recovery efforts by gathering requests for help for the
organization Crisis Cleanup. You will be trained to take phone calls from victims of
Ida and to input the help they need (i.e. muck & gut, roof tarping, etc.) into the
Crisis Cleanup database. Answering calls and updating the database will enable
the volunteers in Louisiana to efficiently coordinate their recovery efforts. Video
training is provided at crisiscleanup.org.

If you have any questions, please call or text our Disaster Recovery Coordinator,
Al Balboni, at 281-744-4721.

Any money or time you can give will be a blessing to our neighbors. Please help.


http://crisiscleanup.org/

